
 
 

 

 

It’s Party Time. 

 

 

The Men's Club at the Neighbourhood 
House is having a lunch.  
See John Taylor. 

 

The Neighbourhood House is having a 
lunch for all its members. 

    See the notice Board. 

The Shed is Having a get together. 
On Thursday 19December. 4 for 4.30 P.M. 

At The Country Club Function Rooms. 

 
Shedders, Wives or Partners, Committee and 
Sponsors. 

Prizes!  

Watch for your invitation. 

 

 

What has passed is behind us. 

A great effort at the Country Club Working Bee. The start of a good 
relationship. We thank the Club for their hospitality. The clean-up is 
continuing. 

The Fete was an opportunity to support the Neighbourhood House. It was 
good PR and we raised $285 with orders of equal value. 10 shedders. 

 

 

 

 

 

Entered in Dog Competition.  Getting down to work. 
Best smile award. Hardly!  Hands in pocket and coat off. 

John Drysdale has led us well as the Shed Manager. He is still a shedder 
and we will thank him at the Men’s Club Lunch at CBs. 
In the meantime, many thanks for your leadership from the front. 

Many hands make light work at the Mount 
Eliza Primary School. The ~ $1,000 gift 
voucher added a host of power tools to the 
shed. The review panel have accepted the 
financial report held over from the AGM. 



 
 

 
What is next is a challenge before us. 

We have our new saw and thicknesser. And More…… 
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The shed tidy up is in progress to make way for the new tools. 
It never rains but it  ………..more tools and hardware donated. 
The shelves are on their way. The defibrillator has been installed and you 
need to know how to use it. 

Some time ago the shedders met and set the opening days and times for 
the shed. I now have a proposition that the Days and Times advertised in 
the paper and posters are as follows:- 
Tuesdays, Wednesdays, Thursdays    10 A.M. – 1 P.M. 
Ring  before visiting. 
Of course you can come at 9 A.M. obeying the rules of at least 2 in the 
shed.  Do let the secretary know if that is indeed your wish. 

The Notice Board which has ben in the pipeline may be on the move! 

 

 

The Kunyung Project is under way and will not be installed till just before 
the new school year begins. In the interim we hope to catch up on 
fulfilling the orders from the Fete. 

The Working Bee for the Chamber of Commerce of Mount Eliza was well 
supported on Sunday. The Bins were suitably decorated. We thanked the 
organisers for Coffee and cake afterwards. Our community involvement is 
being noticed and appreciated. 

Alex Anderson has met with the President of the Country Club to further 
cement our relationship and promote the expansion of the shed. 

The Commonwealth Bank at Mount Eliza presented the shed with a 
cheque for $500.00 as a community grant. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Manager Ross Hall and President Alex Anderson holding the cheque. 
The rest were trying to add 00000000s to the amount. Many thanks to 
the Commonwealth Bank. 
 


